Wansbeck Valley
FOOD BANK

www.wansbeckvalleyfoodbank.org

13t January 2022

Dear Head Teacher
Christmas Donation

Thank you for your recent generous donation of food and £100 raised by a raffle
to the Food Bank.

Your very kind support helped to ensure that those who cannot afford food did
not go without during the Christmas celebration. We were also able to provide
extras such as chocolate, biscuits and cakes, all of which would not have been
possible without the wonderful donation.

2021 continued to bring new challenges and a steady increase of the demand for
our services. This year shows no sign of this changing for the better. With higher
costs to food, fuel, and housing, coupled with cuts to benefits, the people who
come to us are facing greater hardship than ever. We thank you for helping us to
help them.

Please extend our gratitude to parents, children, and teachers.
Your donation will greatly help us in our endeavours.

Your sincerely

Sheilla and Linda
On Behalf of the Trustees of Wansbeck Valley Foodbank
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